
 

 

 

Prince of Songkla University Announcement 

Subject: Relief measures for PSU staff infected by coronavirus disease (COVID-19) 

__________________________________ 

 

As the coronavirus disease 2019 (COVID-19) outbreak situation is dynamically 

changing, and the infection is spreading rapidly in many countries around the world, a large 

number of people are getting infected, prompting many countries to enact health care measures 

along with controlling the spread of the disease, which affects the work and health of staff at 

Prince of Songkla University. 

To help staff and families affected by the spread of the COVID-19, Prince of Songkla 

University has specified the following guidelines regarding the wellbeing of PSU staff infected 

by COVID-19: 

1. PSU staff infected by COVID-19 and hospitalized with excess overhead costs can use 

a receipt and medical certificate to withdraw the excess from the welfare fund, in the amount of 

maximum 50,000 baht. However, in the case of severe conditions, the university will consider 

and approve special cases as appropriate. 

2. Prince of Songkla University provides emergency financial aid to medical staff on duty 

who get infected by COVID-19  in the course of patient care. The financial aid to be withdrawn 

from the welfare fund is 10,000 baht per person. 

 

This announcement takes effect from 1 April 2020 onwards. 

 

   Announced on 3 April 2020 

 

 

                                                                 (Asst. Prof. Dr. Niwat Keawpradub) 

  President 
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